
  
 

IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO 

 
Wilma Jaime-De Jesús      Jose V. Toledo U.S. Courthouse 
Clerk of Court         300 Recinto Sur St., Suite134 
         San Juan, PR 00901 
 
Notice 22-26        MCS Building Suite 222A 
         880 Tito Castro Ave. 
         Ponce, PR 00716-4732 
 

 

Notice to the Bar and the Public 
 

IN RE: APPLICATION FOR SEARCH OF BANKRUPTCY RECORDS 
  
 We are pleased to inform you that the Application for Search for Bankruptcy 

Records is back to normal functionality. Bar members and the general public may now 

request and obtain certifications of bankruptcy records electronically. 

  

 The form and the instructions can be accessed through our website at 

www.prb.uscourts.gov. On our homepage click on the Program and Services tab on the 

top right hand and then under the last option Application for Search of Bankruptcy 

Records. If the request is made online the regular fee of $43.00 will be charged per 

individual or business that is searched and paid for by credit card online as well. 

 

 In San Juan, Puerto Rico this 14th day of November, 2022. 

 

        
                    

    Wilma Jaime-De Jesús  
            Clerk of Court   

http://www.prb.uscourts.gov/

